
February 29, 2024 
Updated March 6, 2024 

Via Electronic Filing 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention: Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 

Re: UE 436 – Portland General Electric Company’s 2025 Annual Update Tariff 

Dear Filing Center: 

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) encloses for filing in the above reference matter the 
following: Direct Testimony of Erin Schwartz, Darrington Outama, Stefan Cristea (PGE/100) and 
PGE Exhibit 101. 

Confidential workpapers in support of this filing contain protected information and are subject to 
the General Protective Order No. 23-132 noticed February 29, 2024. These have been submitted 
via OneDrive. 

Please direct all formal correspondence, questions, and requests related to this filing to 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com. 

Additionally, PGE requests that all data requests in this docket be submitted via Huddle and 
addressed to: 

Jaki Ferchland 
Portland General Electric Company 
Manager, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
121 SW Salmon Street, 3WTC0306 
Portland, OR 97204 
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The following are to receive notices and communications via the email service list: 

Kim Burton Shay LaBray Jaki Ferchland 
Associate General Counsel III Senior Director Regulatory 

Affairs & Strategy 
Resource & Regulatory Strategy 

Manager, Rates & Regulatory 
Affairs 

121 SW Salmon, 1WTC1301 121 SW Salmon, 3WTC0306 121 SW Salmon 3WTC0306 
Portland, OR 97204 Portland, OR 97204 Portland, OR 97204 
kim.burton@pgn.com pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com jaki.ferchland@pgn.com 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Shay LaBray 

Shay LaBray 
Senior Director Regulatory Affairs & 
Strategy 
Resource & Regulatory Strategy 

mailto:pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com

